
 

 

 

 

Enhancing revenue transparency in the  

oil & gas sectors 

April 22nd 2014 

3:00pm to 6:00pm 

Location: Deloitte, Suite 700 850-2nd Street SW, Calgary 

Engineers Without Borders Canada, Publish What You Pay Canada, The Revenue 
Watch Institute, & Transparency International Canada invite you to a dialogue on 

revenue transparency in the oil and gas sector.  
 

This event will be an opportunity to examine the background and details of the 
Canadian government’s commitment to develop payment reporting standards. Speakers 
will also bring an international perspective to the discussion, providing an overview and 

assessment of emerging revenue transparency standards worldwide. 

  
Over the last fifteen years, a growing number of companies, governments, and civil society organizations 
have joined forces to improve the transparency of the global extractive sector. Recognizing the important 

role that transparency plays in efforts to improve resource governance, help companies to secure a 
‘social license to operate,’ reduce corruption, and mitigate investor risk, a plethora of voluntary and 

mandatory initiatives have contributed to an environment where both extractive companies and 
governments are now disclosing an increasing amount of information. 

 

Space is limited. Register online now. 
 
Speakers: TBA 
 
For further information, please contact Claire Woodside (Director of Publish What You Pay 
Canada) at cwoodside@pwyp.ca 


